
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

8th December 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Design Technology and Vocational Faculty 
GCSE Art and Photography Intervention 

 
Starting in January 2023, we will be running weekly interventions to enable pupils to meet 
all deadlines for their art and photography exam preparation. It is vital the preparation is 
complete before the exam starts. 
 
All pupils are welcome to attend the sessions however, if your child misses a deadline, we 
will send you a text to inform you that your child is expected to attend. 
 
 

Wednesday 11th January 3.30pm – 4.30pm in S011 
Wednesday 18th January 3.30pm – 4.30pm in S011 
Wednesday 25th January 3.30pm – 4.30pm in S011 

 
 

If you would like to discuss these sessions further, please contact me on the following email 
address,  Lisa.donohoe@midlandat.co.uk. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss L Donohoe 
Teacher in Charge of Art 
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